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Year 6 Trip to Duxford Museum  
Tuesday 22nd October 2024 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As part of our cross curricular topic this half term, the children have been studying World War II. In 
order to extend their learning, we would like to visit The Imperial War Museum at Duxford on 
Tuesday 22nd October 2024. 
 
In order to cover the cost of the coach, we are asking for a voluntary donation of £15.  As this trip is 
by coach, you will need to give permission via ParentPay when you pay for the trip.  Please be 
aware that the school does not receive additional funding to pay for trips and therefore without 
sufficient contributions, the trip will be cancelled. 
 
On the day of the trip, your child will need to arrive at school at 7:45am; a member of staff will be 
on duty at the green gate at this time.  The children will return to school at approx. 4:30pm.  Parents 
should wait for their child on the playground as usual. Please complete the Duxford online form if 
you would like your child to return home unaccompanied after the trip. 
 
Your child should wear their school uniform and have a waterproof coat on the day. They will also 
need a water bottle, snacks and a packed lunch. If your child is in receipt of free school meals or 
you would like to order a school packed lunch, please ensure it is booked via ParentPay at least 
two days before the trip. 
 
Please ensure any travel sickness tablets are taken before we leave.  Additional tablets must be 
accompanied by the appropriate medical form which can be obtained from the school office. 
  
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs A Dunn 
Head of Year 6 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=itiMSBXflk2j9Bz-n-ErI0cyllRgqlZPilSWQ4wLl3pURUo4UlNPOTk1NjAxUFBZSlFQMjFHRDFUWi4u

